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The International Brotherhood of Teamsters announced it received approval from its UPS
members who voted on its strike authorization.

The results do not mean a strike is imminent
and do not impact our current business
operations in any way. Authorization votes
and approvals are normal steps in labor union
negotiations. We continue to make progress
on key issues and remain confident that we
will reach an agreement that provides wins
for our employees, the Teamsters, our
company and our customers.

You can find out more about the bargaining
process and learn about UPS’s stance on key
topics at negotiations.ups.com. Read the
latest stories to see why 330,000 Teamsters-
represented employees choose to work at
UPS.
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